Corporate Services Scrutiny Panel

Data Protection Sub-Panel

PUBLIC SESSION

Record of Meeting

Date: 19th February 2010

Meeting 5
Present Deputy T.A. Vallois, Chairman

Deputy D.J. De Sousa, Vice Chairman

Senator S.C. Ferguson

: Deputy M.R. Higgins
Apologies
Absent
In attendance Miss. K. Boydens, Scrutiny Officer
Ref Back Agenda matter Action
15/02110 | 1. Public Hearings
ltem 2
The Sub-Panel received the Health and Social Services Minister for a

513/25(4) | Public Hearing. The Minister was accompanied by Ms. M. Cabot,

Information Governance Manager of Health and Social Services,

During the Hearing the Information Governance Manager explained to
the Sub-Panel statistics relating to subject access requests that the
Department received. The statistics were given to the Sub-Panel at the
end of the Hearing, and the Minister for Health and Social Services and
Information Governance Manager withdrew from the Hearing.

The Sub-Panel received Mr R. Shead, President of the Chamber of
Commerce for a Public Hearing. It was explained to the Sub-Panel that
the President was not familiar with the Data Protection (Jersey) Law
2005, however that he would be happy to put forward his views on the
eight proposed amendments and how they might affect businesses.

The Sub-Panel thanked the President and he withdrew from the
Hearing.

The Sub-Panel received the Minster for Economic Development and Mr
J. Mews, Director, Finance Industry Development for a Public Hearing.
During the Hearing the Sub-Panel heard that the Minister had not had
sufficient time to prepare for the Hearing and subsequently after the
Minister had withdrawn from the Hearing, the Sub-Panel requested the
Scrutiny Officer to draft a letter to the Minister to request his views on
the propcsed amendments.

The Sub-Panel received Deputy E. J. Noel, Assistant Minister for
Treasury and Resources and Mrs. E. Martins, Data Protection
Commissioner for a Public Hearing.
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During the Public Hearing, the Sub-Panel questioned the Assistant
Minister and Commissioner on each of the eight proposed
amendments. The Sub-Panel thanked the Assistant Minister and
Commissioner for attending the Hearing and they withdrew from the
Hearing. ' ;

KB

2. Future Meetings

The Sub-Panel noted that it would next meet on Thursday 25th
February 2010 in the L.e Capelain Room, States Building to discuss the
evidence gathered from the Public Hearings.
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